Newsletter 18th July 2025 Class 3

This week in class 3 the children have been doing a variety of fun activities.

They made ice cream sundaes and were able to choose what sprinkles and

sauce they wanted on top.

They enjoyed making all kinds of fun art things associated
with the topic of Going Places and we have been exploring

the ocean.

Hope you all have afantastic Summer holiday and I look

forward to seeing you all in September around school.




